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From: Patricia Georgee
Sent: Thursday, 10 October 2013 8:44 AM

To: Mark Cox (MarkCox@mdclegal.com.au); Senator.Ludlam@aph.gov.au

Cc: Peter Kramer
Subject: Correspondence from the Electoral Commissioner to Senator Scott Ludlam [DLM=For-

Official-Use-Only]

For-Official-Use-Only
Dear Mr Cox,

Please find attached correspondence on the matter of a request for a re-count in the WA
Senate elections.

As you mentioned in your correspondence to Mr Kramer and Mr Killesteyn yesterday there is
media interest in this matter. Consequently the Electoral Commissioner expects to provide a
media release on this matter shortly.

As | am aware of the time difference between WA and the eastern States | have taken the
liberty of also sending this correspondence directly to Senator Ludlam’s office.

Ms.Patricia Georgee | Senior Lawyer
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